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           Monday 24th April 2023 
 

Year 3 Swimming 
 

Dear Parents / Carers, 
 

As you know we are pleased that we can continue to provide swimming lessons for the 

children in Year 3 for the Summer Term at Clapham Leisure Centre.   
 

Because of the interruption and missed sessions from the Spring Term (due to industrial 

action strike days), 3W will continue their lessons to ensure some consistency for the 

children.  3G will then follow afterwards.   

 

As the first week of 3W’s swimming lessons will be a strike day, Clapham Leisure Centre will, 

as on previous strike days, be welcoming the children of 3W and the swimming tutors will 

be available to teach. 
 

Swimming dates for Class 3W: 

 

Thursday 27th April – Strike Day – Swimming pool open to children of 3W  

Thursday 4th May 

Thursday 11th May 

Thursday 18th May 

Thursday 25th May 
 

Swimming dates for Class 3G: 

 

Thursday 8th June 

Thursday 15th June 

Thursday 22nd June 

Thursday 29th June 

Thursday 6th July 
 

Thank you to the parents who have offered to help via our “Calling for Action” page on 

the school website.  We will be contacting you to confirm your availability to support us.  

As our lessons begin at 10 am, we will be leaving just after registration at 9.20am and due 

back at school no later than 11.45am.  All help is greatly appreciated and we cannot go 

without you. 
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A reminder, your child will need a swimming costume, towel, swimming hat (the children 

will not be allowed into the pool without a swimming hat) and goggles.  If your child has 

their ears pierced, they will be need to removed or covered with a plaster. In addition to 

this, as we are travelling by bus, your child will need a Zip card. If you need support or 

advice obtaining any of these items, please do not hesitate to let us know.  
 

Yours sincerely 

 

Ms. J Napier 

LKS2 Assistant Head 


